
SUN MEADOW 
“Love the trees until their 

leaves fall off, then  

encourage them to try 

again next year.” 

- Chad Sugg 

 

We need you! In January we will have our 

annual Sun Meadow Home Owner’s Associ-

ation meeting. This is the meeting during 

which we annually elect officers for the Home 

Owner’s Association Board. We are seeking 

volunteers interested in having their name on 

the ballot for the following offices: President, Vice-President, Secretary and 

Treasurer. If you would like to volunteer as a candidate, please submit your 

name by January 10, 2017 so that the ballot of candidates for each office 

can be published with the meeting agenda beforehand. If no candidates are 

found in advance, we will accept nominations from the floor at the meeting. 

Over the next few months, please consider this opportunity to serve as a 

leader in our Sun Meadow community and whether you would have the time, 

energy and ideas to lead Sun Meadow into 2017! Meeting time and location 

will be forthcoming.  

Official Newsletter of the Sun Meadow Home Owner’s Association and Board  Fall 2016 

SAVE THE DATE 

Winter Wonderland Lights On! 
On December 3, 2016 Christ-
mas is coming to Sun Meadow! 
Celebrate the holiday season 
with us as we light the neigh-

borhood entry lights and have a 
special visit from Santa Claus 
himself! There will be candy 

canes, hot chocolate and more! 
Look for more details coming 

Sun Meadow Celebrates Tulsa Night Out 
“National Night Out” enhances the relationship between neighbors and safety 

personnel (fire and police), as well as, enhances a true sense of community. It 

provides an opportunity to bring police, firefight-

ers and neighbors together.  Celebrated nation-

ally on August 2nd, 2016, Tulsa has decided to 

establish our Night Out on a much cooler night, 

Tuesday, September 13, 2016 from  

6:30PM – 8:30PM. 

 

The night is sponsored by Tulsa Police Depart-

ment, Tulsa Fire Department, Tulsa City Coun-

cil, and Tulsa Crime Stoppers.  The idea is to 

have neighbors turn their porch lights on and grab a lawn chair to connect with 

one another.  Depending on call loads our Tulsa Police and Tulsa Fire Depart-

ments would like to stop by to visit us to say hello! 

On September 13th, Sun Meadow will celebrate our Tulsa Night Out on S Jop-

lin Ave between E 97th St and E 97th Pl/S Joplin Pl. Bring the whole fami-

ly! Bring a lawn chair and lawn games or balls. There will be music and face 

painting as well as water and light snacks provided. 

Notes from the Board 



2016 Officers of 
the Sun  
Meadow Board 
 
President  
Nancy Rausch  
 
Vice-President  
Elliott Parker  
 
Secretary  
Becky Lowe  
 
Treasurer  
Steve Jaynes  
 
Block Captain Coordinator  
Debra Labash  
 
Member at Large  
Cynthia Woodson  
 
Committee Members  
Ursula Adams,  
Paul Ahner, Gail Thomas 
 

Support and 
Communications 
 
Webmaster 
Nathan Sweaney 
 
Newsletter &  
Communications 
Suzanne Watt 
 
Contact 
sun.meadow.community@
hotmail.com 
 
Website 
http://sun-meadow.org  
 
Mailing Address 
Sun Meadow Homeowners 
Association 
11063  S. Memorial Dr. 
Box 317 
Tulsa, OK 74133  

Fall Garage Sale Reminder 
All Sun Meadow residents are invited to participate in our fall garage sale on Sep-

tember 24, 2016 beginning at 8AM.  A banner will be hung at the entrances to the 

subdivision to advertise to our local South Tulsa community so be prepared for 

lots of shoppers!  The HOA was able to obtain a large dumpster for Sun Meadow 

to dispose of unwanted items such as yard waste, 

old fencing, or just any items the simply no longer 

have use for that are hanging around your house 

after the garage sale ends. (No hazardous materi-

als). The dumpster is to be used to help us beauti-

fy our neighborhood. It will be located on Joplin 

Avenue between 97th Street and 97th Place. 

Do you have a story idea you would like featured in our newsletter? 
Information that would be valuable to the Sun Meadow community? 
Are you a new resident and would like to be featured in an upcoming newsletter? 
 
Email us at sun.meadow.community@hotmail.com 

 

City of Tulsa Care Line 

918-596-2100 

Report Code Violations 

All calls remain  

anonymous! 

 

Did you know that over 70% of calls made to 9-1-1 come from mobile phones? 

When you dial 9-1-1 from a mobile phone, the 9-1-1 call takers have very little 

information to help you – only your phone number and a very general sense of 

your location. 

This does not bode well in an emergency when seconds count, particularly if you 

or your loved ones have medical conditions, or if there is a fire. 

The solution is Smart911! With Smart911, both 9-1-1 call takers and first re-

sponders know exactly what you want them to know in any kind of emergency. 

With Smart911, you can add key information about members of your household 
that would help anyone you care for in the event of an emergency, 
whether the call is from the home or any mobile phone. 

 People– names, physical descriptions, photos 

 Phones– all phones for your household 

 Animals– so first responders can be aware 

 Medical Conditions, Allergies and Medications 

 Property Details, Utilities, Floor Layout and Bedroom Location– all of which 
can help ensure everyone is removed from a property quickly and safely 

 Emergency Contacts 

Ready to get started? Sign up today at https://www.tulsapolice.org/content/
smart911.aspx 


